
Hamper Progress 1 
The hamper is on its way! 

Phase one of the journey has begun. 

 

The hamper destined for Swindon Night 
Shelter covered its first 15 miles on 
Thursday 22 October when the Welsh 
fami ly brought i t over to B i l l i n 
Malmesbury. Bill passed it on to Juliet 
Evans on Friday morning. Once the first 
phase is completed, we will be in touch to 
arrange dates with Branch Members in the 
second phase (Swindon area). 

Contents at the outset are pasta, beans, 
vegetable soup, dried fruit and spiced tea. 
Mike Welsh says that duplicates will not be 
a problem, given the number of families 
benefiting from it. He will keep Swindon 
Night Shelter and the Swindon Advertiser 
informed of its progress.  

So that we can keep everyone up to date, 
please send your photos and a few words to 
Bill as soon as you make your handover. 

Visit these links for more information: 

Swindon Satellite Rotary Club             Swindon Night Shelter

https://www.rotary-ribi.org/clubs/page.php?PgID=800040&ClubID=612
https://www.swindonnightshelter.uk

